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REPLIES TO QUESTIONNAIRE ON IMPORT LICENSING PROCEDURES

Notification under Article 7.3 of the Agreement
on Import Licensing Procedures

MOROCCO

The following communication, dated 22December 1997, has been received from the Permanent
Mission of Morocco.

_______________

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the United Nations Office at Geneva
and Other International Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the World Trade
Organization and has the honour to inform it that the notification of the replies by Morocco to the
questionnaire on import licensing procedures pursuant to Article 7.3 of the Agreement, contained in
document G/LIC/N/3/MAR/1, remains valid for the year 1997. There has been no change to those
replies for 1997.

__________




